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Meeting with the representatives of Iraqi military universities and
training centers

Tuesday, 13 March 2012. The Head of the NSB met with the representatives of Iraqi
military universities and training centers who came to visit Poland invited by the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs.

The guests – high rank officers in Iraqi army – will see the contemporary training
base and educating programs in the chosen military universities.

Minister Koziej familiarized the visitors with the role and structure of the Bureau
and with the tasks that are carried out by the individual units and teams. He
also mentioned the National Security Council that is summoned by the President
of Poland and its role as an advisory board in relation to the internal and
external security of Poland. Moreover, Minister Koziej presented the aims and
general guidelines of the National Security Strategic Review as well as the main
directions and principles of the Polish Armed Forces development, provided by
the President in November 2011.

Having in mind educational character of the institutions represented by the
visitors, the Head of the NSB presented also some guidelines of the higher
military education reform that is currently introduced by the Minister of the
National Defense.
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